
    

           
 
 
August 28, 2005 
 
FCC Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7434 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
Subject:  Cover Letter 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Logitech is requesting an original certification for our unlicensed Bluetooth music system.  The Logitech Bluetooth music system 
will operate under FCC Part 15.247 and consists of a pc dongle, and a stand-alone receiver with stereo output jacks for consumer 
use.  The FCC IDs of the dongle and receiver are DZLF0414AD and DZL0414AR, respectively. 
 
Logitech’s Bluetooth music system will be utilizing the frequency range of 2402MHz – 2480MHz and employing a GFSK/FHSS 
modulation scheme.  The Bluetooth system is a mobile device intended to operate greater than 20 cm from the head or torso.
 
If further clarification is needed, please feel free to contact me at (360) 944-3708, via e-mail at Mitchell_phillipi@logitech.com, 
or fax (360) 896-2020. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mitchell A. Phillipi 
Sr. Compliance Engineer 
Logitech, Inc. 
 
 
 


